
Ray Shepherd PAC is happy to announce that Hawk Wear 
is now available for purchase! 

We will be available for size fittings Tuesday February 
23rd, Wednesday  February 24th and Thursday February 
25th from 7:45 am to 9:30am and Wednesday February 

24th from 2:00-3:30 in The Garden Room 

****All sales are final and non-returnable 
so please come to check sizes*** 

Ray Shepherd 
Hawk Wear Sale!!!


